
Spooky Readers! 

It is time for our October first grade reading incentive!  This month  
the students will become Spooky Readers. When your child reads a  
book or chapter, please record it onto a line on the attached page. 
  
Each child will need to read at least 12 books or chapters to participate  
in our class party at the end of October. Please remember, your child may read to you, be 
read to aloud or read silently.   
 
When your child fills in one section of the sheet, they need to cut on the lines and return 
it to school for our Spooky Readers board.  At the end of October, each child may bring a 
snack, a flashlight and books to read. (Your child’s teacher will let you know the date.) 
We will turn off the lights and the students can read using their flashlights to become 
Spooky Readers!  
 
Thank you for helping your child achieve the October Reading Incentive this month.  We 
appreciate your participation and support! 
        
Sincerely, 
First Grade Teachers  
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